Minutes from 2/4/15

Possible grade configuration scenario results
Question #1  K-8, 9-12
 
In Favor         0
Not in Favor  16
Undecided     0
 
Question #2  K-5, 6-8, 9-12 or K-5,6,7-8, 9-12
 
In Favor         0
Not in Favor  13
Undecided     5

Question # 3  K-5,6,7-8,9-12
 
In Favor          0
Not in Favor   15
Undecided      2 
 
Question # 4  K-5,6-8,9-12
 
In Favor         1
Not in Favor  13
Undecided     3

Question # 5  K-3,4-6,7-8, 9-12 or K-2,3-6,7-8,9-12
 
In Favor         0
Not in Favor  16
Undecided     1
 
Question # 6  K-6,7-8,9-12
 
In Favor          12
Not in Favor     1
Undecided       5




[bookmark: _GoBack]Resolution is as follows:

Last evening, at approximately 6:51 pm, the 10 members who were still in attendance at the DAFC meeting came to a consensus on the following resolution: 
 
A transition plan should be implemented to keep the 6th grade students at Sheafe Road and Oak Grove, as well as, enroll Kindergarten students who reside in the Merritt Blvd and Wiccopee areas of the Fishkill Elementary feeder area at Brinckerhoff for the 2015-16 school year. In addition, the committee should continue working toward the possibility of implementing a consistent K-6 grade configuration for the 2016-17 school year. 

